No. AEE/PRESD/Kar/ /2019-20 Assistant Executive Engineer
3029 P.R.E. Sub-Division, Koratagere.
Date: 18-03-2020

To,

Vikram.K.M s/o Mahadevaiah.K.P

159, 3rd cross, 15t phase, Girinagar,

Bangalore 560 085 ¢

Sub: Certification of road.

With reference to your letter submitted at my office on Monday the 16/03/2020,
it has been verified by our section officer that the road from Gattlagollahalli- Bendone
road to Survey no. 24(Sulekal Reserve forest) via Mahalinganahatti comes under the
category of rural roads and is of 7 meters in width. The road is maintained by the P.R.E
Sub-Division Koratagere with the available funds under the name DRRP No. VR 494. A
survey Sketch of the same has been attached with this letter. The road is already being

utilised by the public for transport.

Yours faithfully,

AssistargExec tive Engineer

i P.R.E_./Sub-Divis on, Koratagere.

ATTESTED

W
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